NSTA 2016 Summer Conference

June 3, 2016 Kearney Holiday Inn

• Registration (How many attended?) *I counted 58 plus.*

The President welcomed attendees. Also presented the Art Keller Award to Bill McCoy, Lincoln Public Schools, photo and nomination letter are on our web site.

Our morning keynote presenter, Dr. Nancy Blackwell, from St. Pete Beach, Florida, spoke on topics: "How Bus Drivers Get Into Trouble" and "You know you are in transportation when..."

Lunch was served.

Our afternoon started with Valerie Nielsen, compliance officer with the DMV. She gave us an overview on CDL Federal requirements and School Bus permits, implemented July 8, 2015. And on April 20, 2016 a "new" CDL medical form has been established. All this information can be found at www.dmv.ne.org

Before our Business meeting, we had Chris Miller with Transportation Security Administration (TSA) speak to us regarding Transportation Security Enhancement's.